
Legal Notice 
TOWN OF CHAPLIN, CT 
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS  

 
Notice of Public Hearing: 
The Chaplin ZBA will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, 26 May, 2021 at 7:00 PM in the Chaplin Public 
Library meeting room on a variance application by Sureshbhui Patel re: Chaplin Package Store property, 
169 Willimantic Rd. Chaplin, CT requesting relief from Chaplin Zoning Regulations 6.1 and 5.9C which 
cover altering a non-conforming structure and set-back requirements in the Business/ Corridor Overlay 
Zones. A public copy of this application is on view at the Chaplin Town Clerk’s office and Town of Chaplin 
website (www.chaplinct.org). At this hearing, interested citizens may be heard and written 
communications will be received.  Written comments should be emailed to assistant@chaplinct.org, no 
information from the public or the applicants shall be received after this public hearing is closed.  
 
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, social distancing and masks required, in-person capacity will be limited. 
REMOTE ACCESS via phone conferencing: 
US (Toll Free): 1-877-309-2073  
Access Code: 372-170-389 
 
Susan Peifer, Chairman, Chaplin ZBA 
Dated in Chaplin, CT, 6 May, 2021 

mailto:assistant@chaplinct.org

